
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FoI request (Ref: 20180124/01) 
 
 
Thank you for your request for information about the LSB’s energy supply contracts. 
 
I regret to advise that the information you require is not held by Legal Services Board 
(LSB). The LSB rents a small space within the Office for Rail and Road. We do not 
purchase any energy directly nor do we have any meters. Energy is purchased for 
the whole building by the Landlord so we are unable to answer any of your 
questions. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with this response to your request for information, you have the 
right to ask for an internal review / to submit a complaint (see LSB’s Freedom of 
information – Complaints procedure). 
 
The reference for your request, which should be quoted in all correspondence, is: 
20180124/01. 
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